
From: Laurie Taylor <lauriet@portal.sc.gov>
To: Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov
CC: Moore, CamlinCamlinMoore@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Date: 9/20/2016 9:09:42 AM

Subject: RE: Same Issue on Executive Orders Page

I’m sending this to get your IP whitelisted again. In the meantime. Send me anything that I can do to update the site 
quickly and I will do it ASAP!!
 
Laurie Taylor
Project Manager
Email | lauriet@portal.sc.gov
Phone| 803.771.0131 x108
Fax| 803.771.7660

 
 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
This email and any attachments are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you do not have permission to disclose, copy, distribute, or 
open any attachments. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by returning it to the sender and delete this copy from 
your system. Thank you.
 
From: Symmes, Brian [mailto:BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2016 9:09 AM
 
To: Laurie Taylor
 
Cc: Moore, Camlin; Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: Same Issue on Executive Orders Page
 
With the Pipeline issue ongoing in Alabama, we are going to need this fixed as quickly as possible.
 
My IP Address: 174.196.134.221
 
 

mailto:Laurie%20Taylor%20%3Clauriet@portal.sc.gov%3E
mailto:BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov
mailto:CamlinMoore@gov.sc.gov
mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
mailto:lauriet@portal.sc.gov
http://www.sc.gov/Pages/about.aspx

